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Mai Vang

From: Derek Olson
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 3:11 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: Water for 1236 Ross Ave

I don’t see it being shut off in the past for anything. 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 2:54 PM 
To: Derek Olson <derek.olson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Water for 1236 Ross Ave 
 
Was there a time it got turned off? 
 

From: Derek Olson <derek.olson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 2:51 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Water for 1236 Ross Ave 
 
Water is on.  I have a request I need to send down probably Monday. 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 2:46 PM 
To: Derek Olson <derek.olson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Water for 1236 Ross Ave 
 
Hi Derek, 
Hope you are doing well.  Can you give me info for when water was shut off or on for above address.  Thanks. 
 
Sorry if this is a duplicate email.  Didn’t see my email go through so resending.   
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   Legislative Hearings/City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


